
From our Archdeacons 
 
Wiltshire Update 

 
Archdeacon Sue is speaking regularly with Wiltshire County Council.  
 
Karen Linaker, Community Engagement Manager, is asking for churches and individuals to 
register with the Wellbeing Hub to offer help in whatever way they can. 
 
The hub is a central point of contact for anyone who needs assistance. 
 
Many of our communities are already registered as offering support, however there are 
some gaps, so if the church can help to fill them, it would be wonderful. 
 
There is a particular gap in those willing to offer what we might call pastoral support, a 
listening ear and while the Bishops are at present creating a list of clergy contacts 
throughout the Diocese, many lay people could also help in this way, even if they are 
isolated or shielding. 
 
Click here to offer help or find out more. 

http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/public-health-coronavirus

